BUDGET REVIEW
APRIL 21, 1998

PRESENT AND ACTING:

PACK BOWDEN

FRED ATTAWAY

DONNELL WHITFIELD

DUANE CAPPS

TRUMAN GRANT

WILLIE D. WISE, CLERK
JANICE HOLLEY, DEPUTY CLERK

"“ SHANNON SEGERS, ACCOUNTANT

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Whitfield. Due to the
Commissioners attending a funeral the only subject addressed at the
budget review was Barbara Davis, Tax Collector addressed the Board in
reference to a budget amendment of $8,640. to fund a new position for
the remainder of this fiscal year since her office has taken over the
Drivers License Department.

A motion was made by Commissioner Attaway, seconded by Commissioner
Grant and carried to fund this position for the tax Collector.

There will be a budget review scheduled for Tuesday, April 28, 1998 at
5:00 P.M. in the Boardroom.

There being no further business, the Board did adjourn at 4:20 P.M.
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